
Share Your Feedback  
About Transit Improvements  
on Rainier Ave S 

Take our survey to tell us what you think about expanding bus lanes and 
your experience traveling on Rainier Ave S.

King County Metro and the Seattle Department of Transportation 
are working on improving bus reliability by adding bus-only lanes on 
sections of Rainier Ave S.  

We want to hear how this change and other potential changes can 
improve your experience riding the bus. Your feedback will help inform 
how we expand the bus lanes and future investments to improve transit.

September 2022

Take the Survey by 
November 13

Visit the Project Page
www.seattle.gov/ transportation/ 
rainier-ave-s-bus-only-lane


